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NEWSLETTER
Clive is Captain 
of the Society  
of London  
Golf Captains.  
In that role,  
on 2 August  
Clive invited 
teams of four 
players from 
selected Clubs 
to play at 
Strawberry Hill.

The golf, played in fine weather, was 
followed by a delicious buffet lunch.  
The course and the buffet received warm 
compliments from the visiting Clubs. 
At the lunch, our Captain Peter Young 
presented Clive with a framed letter signed 
by the Directors of Strawberry Hill. In that 
letter, Clive’s contribution to our Club over 
many years was fully acknowledged and 
his appointment as Captain of SLGC was 
celebrated. Clive was clearly very grateful 
and he was warmly applauded by all.

PAST WOMEN’S CAPTAINS’ CUP

SUMMER 
COCKTAILS 

On 19th September the past women’s 
captains played a medal round for the Past 
Women’s Captains’ Cup. In the evening 
there was a delicous dinner in the Clubhouse 
attended by 16 past women’s captains and 
the Cup was presented by the Women’s 
Captain to the winner, Ingrid Chare.

On Friday, 19th July, the Club celebrated  
a balmy summer evening with a selection  
of special summer cocktails designed  
by our resident mixologists Aimee and 
Groove. A very merry evening was had  
by all those attending!

GIRLS GOLF 
ROCKS
On Thursday, 15th August and Monday,  
19th August we had 2 one day golf camps. 
These were promoted by England Golf as part 
of their Girls Golf Rocks programme and we 
had a total of 22 junior girls who attended and 
all seemed to really enjoy it and most want to 
carry on with their golf!

GEOFF ROGERS 
TROPHY
On Sunday, 21st July, the club held a very 
successful competition to play for the Geoff 
Rogers Trophy. Forty members played 18 
holes and this was followed by a delicious 
buffet dinner.  The winners were John Hughes 
and Sinem Aksay with a fantastic 46 points. 
They were presented with the trophy and 
prizes by Geoff’s wife Annette.

WOMEN’S 
CAPTAIN’S DAY
Our Women’s Captain Andrea held her 
Women’s Captain’s Day on Thursday, 
21st July. The winner was Jenny Seisun 
with 44 Stableford points. We were also 
able to congratulate Annie Godwin who 
had a hole in one on the 8th hole.



If any of you have any contributions or suggestions for the Winter newsletter (due out in late December) 
could you please contact Margaret Bedford (07733 353633 or e-mail shgcmkb@gmail.com)

9th Oct.         Quiz Night
13th Oct.	 Kathleen Walbanck 

Trophy and Dinner
22nd Oct.	 Mixed Breakfast Trophy
24th Oct. Past Captains’ Dinner
25th Oct.	 Club AGM 6.30pm
27th Oct.	 New Captain’s Drive In
31st Oct.	 Bridge Supper Evening
1st Nov.	 Night Golf and Supper
3rd Nov.	 Murder Mystery Evening
8th Nov.	 Midnight River Blues 

Band
19th Nov. Mixed Breakfast Trophy
28th Nov.	 Bridge Supper Evening
1st Dec.	 Children’s Christmas 

		Party
10th Dec.	 Mixed Breakfast Trophy

FORTHCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS

To help Strawberry Hill Golf Club to get 
more people playing at the club and  
using our facilities we use Social Media 
to help promote the club. 

It would really help us if members  
followed us on X and liked us on  
Facebook. You can also add nice  
reviews about the club on our Facebook 
and Google+ page. Instagram is also an 
excellent engagement platform. Just click 
on the links below to go to our pages.

• Follow SHGC on X
• Like/Review SHGC on Facebook
• Add your review to SHGC on Google+
• Share photos and videos on Instagram

For those of you who haven’t signed 
up to these sites, follow these links:

SOCIAL MEDIA SITES

SENIORS 
CHAMPIONSHIP 

JUNIORS  
VS. FULWELL

On Friday 20th September the annual 
Seniors Championship took place and the 
winner with an impressive 42 points was 
Ben John, seen here receiving the Seniors 
Championship trophy from the Captain.

MONTHLY  
BONUS BALL
To help pay for ongoing development and 
improvements to the course, the club runs 
a monthly lottery - the profits of which 
are ring-fenced specifically for this work. 
Thanks to those who take part, so far this 
year over £5,000 has been spent on coring 
the greens, tree lifting and planting. 

For just £10 per month for an entry,  
you can win £250 if your number matches 
the National Lottery’s bonus ball on  
the last Saturday of the month. So far  
this year, winners have shared £3,000 
between them.

If you don’t already, please consider taking 
part in this initiative and help us improve the 
course for all our members.  

MONDAY 
EVENING 
GREENSOMES
On many Monday evenings during  
the summer, members have joined in  
a mixed 9 hole Greensomes competition. 
These proved to be very popular and  
were always followed by a delicious simple 
supper. The final Greensomes competition 
was held on Sunday, 1st October and took 
place over 18 holes and was followed by  
a tasty two course dinner. The winners were 
Ellen O’Carroll and Rudy Reginiano.

On Sunday, 28th July the Strawberry 
Hill Juniors had a friendly match against 
Fulwell Golf Club, played at Fulwell. It was 
a Greensomes competition played with ten 
juniors from each side. 

Fulwell won by 3½ matches to 1½ , but 
all the matches were close and everyone 
enjoyed the game. The return match is at 
Strawberry Hill on Saturday, 5th October. 

For details contact Nicky Tivnen 
on nicky@tivnen.com or 07966 144001

https://twitter.com/StrawberryGolf?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://en-gb.facebook.com/Strawberry-Hill-Golf-Club-1550494658597922/
https://plus.google.com/116113225429128071686
https://www.instagram.com/strawberryhillgolfclub/?hl=en-gb
https://twitter.com/signup?lang=en-gb
https://en-gb.facebook.com/r.php
https://accounts.google.com/SignUp?service=oz&continue=https%3A%2F%2Fplus.google.com%2Fup%2F%3Fcontinue%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fplus.google.com%2Fcollections%2Ffeatured%26gpsrc%3Dgplp0
https://www.instagram.com/strawberryhillgolfclub/?hl=en-gb



